
 

 

Disability Resource FAQ’s 

Are we open? 

Yes, the Disability Resource Center remains open and available for students with disabilities. 
We will continue to provide all services previously provided, but all meetings will be done 
virtually. We are available, as well, to any current or future students who are requesting 
services. Please go to the DRC web page for more information at www.ndnu.edu/campus-
life/disability-resource-center 
 

How will we meet with students? 

All meetings will be taking place via phone, email, or zoom (video conferencing). We will not be 
meeting face-to-face until further notice. 

What if I have a major medical issue? 

We recognize that this season of global pandemic is presenting some unique challenges for all 
of us.  If you experience significant health challenges that cause temporarily disabling 
circumstances, please contact the DRC.  It is our desire to support you while navigating those 
circumstances. 

Are my accommodations still in place? 

Yes, your accommodations are still in place! They may look different given all classes are online. 
This is a good time to review your accommodations and remind your instructors of your 
accommodations. You may not have used your accommodations when the classes were in the 
classroom, but may want to use them now. If you need reminders of what your 
accommodations are, your Letter of Accommodations was emailed to you at the beginning of 
the semester and/or when you started receiving services. We are available to discuss your 
accommodations, and address how they will work for online coursework. 

Will I continue to have access to testing accommodations? Will I 
continue to have access to my textbooks so I can listen to them? 

Yes and yes. 
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